
From:   James Blumling   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   October 19, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0425-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Burtle:

My name is James Blumling.  I am the engineer that submitted this application on behalf of Mr. Poli.  On
Sept 22 I did respond to the Sept 1 request, but as I stated in that response, I was having a problem
getting through to the correct individual in the FAA.  This process took awhile as I waited for return phone
calls.  My father, James Blumling, Sr., became very ill in early September and passed away on Sept 26.   
This contributed substantially to additional delays.  I have obtained the name of a Donald Bristol
(718-977-6611) of the FAA, have spoken with him and have provided him with the information suggested
in the Sept 1 letter from Mr. Trevino.  I apologize for the delay.  Hopefully I will be able to obtain the NGT
numbers soon.  If you would please explain what I must do to pursue this license, it would be
appreciated.  Thank you.

Sincerely,
James Blumling


